
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Keen to learn about Agricultural Engineering? 
 
Open to Norfolk Countrysiders aged 12+, our Agricultural Engineering course is running on 
the 5th April 2017, in the Easter holidays!  
 
This one day course is only £70 for Countrysider members and is a great opportunity to 
learn something new. 
 
During the course you’ll have the opportunity to learn some key health and safety points, 
get stuck into some mechanics and have a go working with electronics - so get on some 
overalls, steel toe-capped boots and be prepared to get dirty! Steel toe-capped boots are preferable but not 
essential! 
 
Places are limited at only 8 people per course - so book early, send in the tear off strip 
below with your payment to secure your place!  
 
*You will be contacted approximately 4 weeks before the course date once your slip and payment have been received. Please 
let us know as soon as possible if you become unable attend so that we may offer your place to another member. If the course 
you are applying for is full, we will contact you and a second course may be arranged if there is enough interest. 
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AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING COURSE BOOKING FORM 
Easter Holiday: Wednesday 5th April 2017 

 

Name:  

Age:  Date of Birth:  

Countrysider Club:  

Contact Number:  
Parent/Guardian 

Signature:  
*Send completed form to: Norfolk YFC, YFC Office, Rural Support Centre, Easton & Otley College, Norwich, NR9 5DX 

P:  01603 731307 E: norfolk.yfc@eastonotley.ac.uk  W: www.norfolkyfc.org 
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